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Brussels, 17th September 2013 

 

 
EGEA Working Group 9 (WG9) 

Mobile Air-Conditioning Systems 
 
 
 

Dear Members, 
 
We have the pleasure in sending you the agenda for the next meeting of the Working Group 9 of the 
European Garage Equipment Association, to be held on: 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Please find hereunder the draft agenda. 
 
Draft Agenda (Rev01)  
 

1. Opening and welcome  
 
 

2. Approval of the minutes of the last  Working Group 9 meeting held on 7th May  2013 in Brussels 
 
 

3. EGEA HFO 1234YF specification 
 

3.1. Discussion of points from AICA meeting in July 
3.2. Testing Centre Requirements: how to ensure compliance with EGEA requirements?  
3.3. Verification process for applying manufacturers 
3.4. Verification of continuous compliance in the future 
3.5. ‘EGEA label’: legal and liability implications (preparation of working document for the 

secretariat’s use) 
 
 

4. Best Practice document content: update and finalisation 
4.1. Contributions from participants 
4.2. Document format 
4.3. Document structure 

 
 

5. Implementation of Directive 2006/40/EC 
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5.1. Round-up of events/press releases surrounding the implementation of Directive 
2006/40/EC: Reports from France and Germany 

5.2. EGEA Position: discussion and next steps 
5.3. EGEA question statement: update and common agreement 
5.4. Discussion and opinion about the possibility of CO2 or other refrigerant becoming a 

reality in the EU zone. 
 
 

6. Update of EGEA Website: WG9 activities 
6.1. Content proposal 
6.2. Review of EGEA Website 
6.3. Registration prior to download of specification? 

 
 

7. Any other business 
 
 

8. Thank you and closure 
 
 

* * *  
 
 
 
Please note that a sandwich buffet will be served during the lunch break. 
 
 
We are looking forward to seeing you all in Brussels for this next WG9 meeting, 
 
 
With kind regards, 
 

 
Sylvia Gotzen 
EGEA Secretary General 


